
From: office@avisomedia.com
To: UTC DL Transportation
Subject: Please cancel HHG permit for Stateside Movers LLC -- 068627
Date: Friday, September 9, 2022 1:04:30 PM

External Email

Hi, after significant hardship and stress and a failed operation that occurred after I opened
two locations in the U.S. southwest, I have retired from moving (earlier this year) and
forgot to request that this permit be canceled.

My employees were absorbed by another company, and they also have the last 3 trucks I
had when still in operation.

The pandemic absolutely wrecked my once success business model and I apologize but this
was nothing I could keep control of.  Best regards,

Ken Wilson
Cell: (208) 714-3110 
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